
Jack Lopez  
169 Bong Bong Road, Horsley, NSW  

  
Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278  

  
I wish to OBJECT to the above application  

  
I am a person who likes to shop with the little people, my local butcher, green grocer and fish 
monger. If you put an incinerator in Tarago an area that is rich in rural and agricultural land how 
can I trust that the foods I purchase in my local area aren’t tainted from the harmful chemicals 
and toxins that are going to be emitted? The products produced in that area can be sold anywhere 
in the state, country and world for that matter. How will you guarantee that these products are not 
affected in any way by the dangerous toxins produced by the incinerator and are safe for me and 
my family to consume? Why would you even consider putting something so dangerous in a rich 
agricultural area?   

  
Is this best practice? Is there not a better solution? European countries are closing these things 
down why would NSW want to start building them? Don’t put one in Tarago, don’t put one 
anywhere!!  
  
I have not made a reportable political donation.   

  
I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 

Kind regards, 
Jack Lopez 
 


